
WATCH AND WOLF: A new multi-
sensory cinema experience!

What could be better than watching your favourite film and
enjoying  the  food  and  drinks  you  see  on  screen?  Well
Edinburgh’s own Jelly and Gin have come up with an event where
you can do just that with Watch and Wolf a new multi-sensory
cinema experience.

At Watch and Wolf you can fully immerse yourself in a film by
eating and drinking along with the characters. On arrival
guests will receive a box which holds numbered packages of
bite-sized food and cocktails. After a short introduction, the
film  begins,  during  which  the  food-matched  moments  are
signalled by the special host.

Watch  and  Wolf  launches  in  December  2014  at  the  National
Gallery of Scotland in the Hawthornden Lecture Theatre. The
first three screenings will have a decidedly Christmassy feel,
and will include the retro classic Gremlins and perrenially
popular Elf and The Wizard of Oz. We are going to see Elf for
a great fun start to the festive season and having been to a
number of fantastic evenings organised by Jelly and Gin I am
sure this event will be fabulous!

7.30pm on Thursday 4 December: Elf

7.30pm on Thursday 11 December: Gremlins

7.30pm on Thursday 18 December: The Wizard of Oz

Tickets  cost  £28  and  are  available  now  at
www.jellyandgin.eventbrite.co.uk

Other Info
Screenings start at 8pm sharp, guests must arrive at 7.30pm to
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collect their food and drink, no admittance after 7.55pm. This
is a strictly over 18s event.
Non-alcoholic  and  vegetarian  options  can  be  provided  on
request by emailing contact@jellyandgin.com Due to the nature
of this event other food allergies cannot be accommodated.
Please note, the food provided is not a full meal, rather a
series of small bites. No refunds on tickets.
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